This will be added to the Teacher Cancellation Low Income Directory Home Page.  However, due to contractual constraints, it will not be available until July 2009.

Paperwork Burden Statement
According to the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995, no persons are required to respond to a collection of information unless such collection displays a valid OMB control number.  The valid OMB control number for this information collection is1845-0077.  The time required to complete this information collection is estimated to average 122.5 hours (or minutes) per response, including the time to review instructions, search existing data resources, gather the data needed, and complete and review the information collection.  If you have any comments concerning the accuracy of the time estimate(s) or suggestions for improving this form, please write to:  U.S. Department of Education, Washington, D.C. 20202-4536.  If you have comments or concerns regarding the status of your individual submission of this form, write directly to:  Grants & Campus-Based Division, U.S. Department of Education, 400 Maryland Avenue, S.W.,UCP, 62E3, Washington, D.C. 20202-5453.  
